
Study:  Ski  economy  could
suffer with shorter winters
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A recent study has found that virtually all United States-
based winter recreation locations could experience shorter ski
seasons, exceeding 50 percent by 2050 and 80 percent in 2090
for some downhill skiing destinations.

Researchers examined projected climate change through the 21st
century and found that the continued rise in temperatures,
which results in more rainfall than snowfall, will likely
decrease the duration and extent of the Northern Hemisphere’s
natural snowcover.

To conduct the study, researchers used a physically based
water and energy balance model that simulated natural snow
accumulation at more than 240 U.S. winter recreation spots.
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